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If you work directly with New Hampshire children ages 0 to 
5 or with New Hampshire families with children in this age 
range, we invite you to participate in a voluntary 30-minute 

survey about your experiences. 

• You must be 18 or older to participate.
• Your work must focus on young children from birth until they enter

kindergarten (ages 0-5) and their families. This includes child care and
early learning programs, home visiting programs, early intervention
services, health services, or related programs.

• You can receive a $20 gift card for your participation in the
30-minute survey.

To learn more about the survey, visit 
www.education.nh.gov/pdg/wfsurvey.htm 

or contact Meredith O’Shea (meredith.oshea@unh.edu, 603-862-2146) 

The survey is supported by New Hampshire’s Preschool Development grant awarded to the University of New Hampshire 
which aims to understand the state’s early childhood system and to create a plan to improve outcomes for children, 

families, schools, and communities throughout New Hampshire. 
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